Newbrough Photo will be at New Manchester Elementary School on Tuesday, March 21, 2023 in
the morning to take Individual Spring Pictures. This is OPTIONAL. This picture will not be in
the yearbook.

If you would like to have your child’s picture taken, please complete the Newbrough Photo form
and return it to the school on Tuesday, March 21, 2023. Please choose the background you

would like for the photograph.



